September 18, 2001

Jim Hencin
Block Grant Manager/Staff Liaison
Citizens Advisory Committee for Community Development
Station 22, PO Box 490
Gainesville, FL 32602-0490

Dear Jim,

With regret, I must request that my appointment on the CACCD not be renewed in November of this year.

It has been a privilege to serve Gainesville on this committee and to get to know dedicated men and women of this community, who work for and with each other, for our city.

And to you and your staff, a heartfelt thank you for your help and guidance to the committee and to us as individual committee members. You have provided us with information and direction at every meeting, and have fulfilled our requests with wonderful aplomb!

My work at Santa Fe Community College has become full time and I have events that need my attention on campus this fall.

I have confidence that I will see you at City Commission meetings in the future.

Sincerely, In an Illular

JoAnn S. Wilkes